Good Afternoon Glen Allan families,
What a great day! We are so excited to have students back at school with us and the laughter and buzz in the hallways makes it feel like home again.  I want to thank you again for your patience last week as the Division tried to resolve the internet connectivity issues. I was very proud of our staff for showing flexibility and perseverance as they navigated some tech challenges that were beyond our control. I know they were excited to connect with their students last week and are thankful for the return to in-school-learning today!
If any families borrowed a chrome book for the temporary online learning, please ensure it is returned to the school.
Upcoming Important Dates:
January 21 – Glen Allan School Council Virtual Meeting 6:30 p.m. (fee discussion)
January 22 – School Spirit Day – Wear favorite sports jersey
February 1-28 – Returning Student Registration/Kindergarten Registration 2021-22
If you have any questions, concerns or feedback, please do not hesitate to contact us at the school office.
Have a wonderful week and enjoy the fabulous weather.
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal 

